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City of Parksville Proclamation 
 
 
Mayor Marc Lefebvre has proclaimed the following for City of Parksville. 
 
 
BC Aware Days – January 30 to February 10 
 
January 30 to February 10, 2017, has been proclaimed as BC Aware Days in the City. ISACA is the leading 
international association of information security governance professionals. ISACA wishes to instil privacy and 
security awareness amongst all citizens and organizations in BC. Cybercrime threatens the privacy and security of 
all citizens and organizations in BC and cybercriminal activity amounts to a tremendous erosion of economic 
wealth. BC Aware Days is intended to foster awareness of the risks of cybercrime to help citizens protect 
themselves from privacy infringements, fraud and other financial crimes. http://www.bcaware.ca/. 
 
 
 

### 
 
For more information: 

Deb Tardiff, Manager of Communications  250 954-3073 
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